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I am writing to express my strong support for mail-in voting and to oppose any efforts 

to make in-person voting the only option. Mail-in voting allows all eligible voters, 

including those with mobility issues, health concerns, and busy schedules, to 

participate in elections easily and safely. 

 

Restricting voting to in-person only would make it harder for many people, especially 

vulnerable groups, to cast their ballots. It’s important that every citizen has a fair and 

equal opportunity to vote, and mail-in voting is a vital part of that. 

 

Please stand up for voting rights and ensure that mail-in voting remains an option for 

all. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 


